RECEIVED
Minutes of the Land Management Committee for Lone Tree Hill TOWN CLERK

March 26, 2014 BELMONT, MA
Selectmen’s Room, Town Hall
2014 JUL 23 PM T7: 48
Member Attendees: Michele Gougeon, Tom Grimble, Ellen O’Brien Cushman, Jeffrey North, Steve Kidder, Andy Healy
Other Attendees: Radha lyengar, Leonard Katz, Anne Paulsen, Dix Campbell
Meeting convened at 7 pm.

General Bylaw for Rules and Enforcement

The committee reviewed the draft of the General Bylaw prepared by the Town Counsel. There was much conversation
and wording was edited. Final approved draft will go to the Bylaw Review Committee, then to Town Counsel for final
approval before inclusion in the warrant. Ellen will circulate to the committee the final version of the Bylaw as a result of
today’s meeting and then again at the end of the review, prior to placement in the warrant. We will not be holding
another meeting. Individual comments should be sent directly and only to Ellen who is authorized to make adjustments
within-the framework of our discussion this evening. The Bylaw draft will be voted at Annual Town Meeting in May, Ellen
will do the presentation and others are invited to attend and participate as appropriate.

Belmont Citizens Forum Volunteer Day
Radha reported that BCF has again decided that the Lone Tree Hill land should be the site of their volunteer day for
2014. The projects the committee will recommend are :
1. Placing woodchips in the path of the Pine Allee. She has found a source for wood chips of good quality and
quantity.
2. Pleasant Street trash pick up and removal

Fields/ Meadows Management with Jeff Collins of Audubon

Today Ellen received the price to perform the additional work from Jeff Collins. He feels that two hours will allow him to
perform that additions and modification at a price of $160. The Committee had previously authorized the limit of $500
so Ellen authorized him to proceed.

Respectfully su'iﬁ'ntted

Ellen O'Brien Cushman
Chairman




